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Weekly News 

 

 

White Ribbon Soccer Event at Soccer Kings Hull  

On Friday 25th November a team from Brooke Primary Academy 

represented the school in the White Ribbon Football Event. The 

event was organised by Venn Academy Trust at Soccer Kings in 

Hull.  Brooke Primary Academy reached the semi-finals after winning 

all their group games, playing quality football. More importantly the 

children showed great respect to their opponents and towards the 

officials. The organisers thanked Brooke for making the long journey 

to Hull and said the children were a real credit to the school.  

Mr Whitfield and Mr Jones were buzzing on their return to school and were so proud of how the children 

had been all day. 

 

 

Design and Technology Competition 

It’s competition time. I would like you to design and make a Christmas card that has a slider or a lever by Friday 9th 

December. Please hand it into your class teacher with your name and class on the back of the card. I can’t wait to see 

your Christmas card.  

 Mrs Brown 

  

 

Foundation Stage Two –  Making a Christingle  

This week the children in F2 received a lovely visit from the vicar at St Nicholas’ Church. In our RE lessons we have 

been learning about the Christian beliefs that Christmas is a celebration of the birth of Jesus. Reverend Tim taught the 

children about the meaning of the Christingle and we were able to make our very own.  There is a Christingle Service 

this weekend on the 4th December at St Nicholas Church at 4pm for families who would like to attend. 
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Headteachers Award 

Pupil For 
Oliver S Working hard in phonics 

 

 

 

Home School Partnership 

Pupil For 

Sylvie P Achieving 3rd place in qualifiers for Irish dancing 

Mila-Honey B 1st place at Irish dancing 

Harrison M Completing stages 1 and 2 at swimming 

 

Pupil of the Week 

Well done to the following children who have been awarded pupil of the week for going the extra mile with their 

learning / displaying the school values.  

Class  Pupil  

F1 Mrs Whitfield Lily-May P 

F2 Mrs Binns / Baxter Theo S 

F2 Miss Rowbotham / Baxter Sapphire M 

Y1 Mrs Brown / Miss French Freddie F 

Y1 Miss Hennigan Arrow A 

Y2 Mr Moore Karter S-M 

Y3 Mrs Roberts Jakob G 

Y3 Miss Jackson Ellie R 

Y4 Mr Jones Freddie H 

Y4 Miss Benjamin-Webster Matthew M 

Y5 Miss Low Jasith R 

Y5 Miss Jackson Daisy-Mae H 

Y6 Mr Farrand / Mrs Sanders Emily A 

Y6 Mr Thomas Issac R 
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Attendance Challenge Winners – W/E 25/11/2022 (Autumn 2, Week 5) 

Attendance is at or above the school target of 96% 

Attendance is between 92 – 96%, below school target and being monitored 

Attendance is below 92% and significantly below the school target of 97%. Action to improve 

attendance needed 

Phase Class Percentage Winner 

EYFS 

F1 Mrs Whitfield 90.4% 
All children who achieved 100% will receive a dip in 

the box 
F2 Mrs Binns 95.5% 

F2 Miss Rowbotham 93.9% 

KS1 

Y1 Miss Hennigan 97.1% 
Y1 Miss Hennigan – Non Uniform Day Monday 5th 

December 
Y1 Mrs Brown/Miss French  94% 

Y2 Mr Moore 90.7% 

LKS2 

Y3 Mrs Roberts 93.3% 

Y3 Mrs Roberts – Extra ICT Slot 
Y3 Miss L Jackson 91.7% 

Y4 Mr Jones 90% 

Y4 Miss Benjamin-Webster 91.7% 

UKS2 

Y5 Miss Low  88.6% 

Y6 Mrs Sanders / Mr Farrand – Ice Lolly/ Ice-Cream 
Y5 Miss H Jackson 92.9% 

Y6 Mr Thomas 88.1% 

Y6 Mr Farrand/Mrs Sanders 93.3% 

Total 92.1% 

 

Important Dates  

 
Autumn 2 

• Monday 5th December Choir and Orchestra Christmas Concert at Brooke 2pm (select parents) 

• Tuesday 6th December – UKS2 Christmas Service as Thorne Methodist Church 10am  

• Wednesday 7th December – Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day / LKS2 Carols around the tree performances 

9.15am and 2.30pm 

• Tuesday 13th December – KS1 Nativity performances 9.30am and 2.15pm 

• Wednesday 14th December – F1 & F2 Nativity performances 10.00am and 2.15pm 

• Friday 9th December from 3.15pm – Christmas Fayre 

• Friday 16th December – Last Day of Term. Class Christmas parties. Non-Uniform.  

 

Spring 1 

• Tuesday 3rd January – Staff training day, school closed to pupils. 

• Wednesday 4th January – Children return to school. Watch out for the special surprise for their return!  

 

Have a wonderful weekend 

 


